
From the sun-kissed streets of Madrid to the bustling 
heart of Berlin, I had the opportunity to have several 
international experiences. 

From childhood, computers weren't just toys; they were 
puzzles waiting to be solved. I've been the computer guru 
since my playground days.  But here's the kicker: I 
don't just code. I craft. Design, interface, experience - 
they're all part of my digital symphony.


Let's not just build. Let's innovate, design, and 
revolutionize. Why settle for ordinary when we can blend 
code and creativity to make something extraordinary?

UX/UI ENGINEER

SOFTWARE DEVELOPER

ENGINEERED PRECISION. DESIGNED PASSION.

+49 176 8318 5567

www.kike.me

kiketordera@gmail.com

linkedin.com/in/kiketordera

// Contact

// My skills

// Soft skills

// Leadership skills

// My experience

At the Mongolian University of Science and Technology, I 
honed my Android Developer skills, specifically in Java 
applications. I developed a REST client, integrated a real-
time, remote sensor system with Wi-Fi, and crafted 
graphical UIs visualizing sensor data.

Android Developer

Native

Spanish

Level-A2

German

Level-C1

English

SwiftUI Swift HTML CSS-SASS

TypeScript Firebase Node

Dart Flutter JAVA Vue

JavaScript UI UX

TailwindNuxt.js

Conflict Resolution

Time Management

Empathy

Teamwork

Adaptability

Active Listening

Problem Solving

Leadership

Creativity

Critical Thinking

Decision Making

Cultural Sensitivity

Strategic 

Planning

Visionary Thinking

Emotional 
Intelligence

Negotiation

Team Building

Effective 
Communication

Level-B1

Swahili

Jul 2015

3 months

Heading Development at The Totem Studio, I ensured top-
notch application development and client collaboration. My 
leadership was crucial in delivering high-quality products, 
managing a developer team, and ensuring successful project 
launches.

Lead Developer

Apr 2020

+4 years

Mobile DevelopmentLeadership Web Development TypesScript Flutter Vue.js Nuxt.js Tailwind

As a Senior Frontend Developer at Circus, I managed product 
maintenance and new feature integration for our continually 
expanding app. I contributed substantially to efficient 
user base management and optimal performance.

Senior Mobile Developer

Aug 2022

+1 year

iOS Development Android Development AppStore PlayStore App Deployment CD/CIFlutterSwift

Leading at Oculid, I developed a mobile app tracking users' 
eye movements for enhanced UX analysis. Utilizing machine 
learning for insights like heat maps, we significantly 
improved UI/UX designs and user satisfaction.

Senior Mobile Developer

Jan 2021

+1 year
iOS Development SwiftUI AppStore PlayStore App Deployment CD/CIFlutter DartSwift

At Value Villages, I contributed significantly to creating 
software for poverty-fighting NGOs. Focusing on vocational 
training, I designed interfaces and implemented full-stack 
solutions, advancing the NGOs' mission through empowerment 
and training.

Full Stack Developer & UI Designer 

Jun 2018

2 years

Web Development Vue.js Adobe XDRaspberry Pi UI DesignUX ResearchGolang CSS/SASS

Web DevelopmentLeadership Vue.js Adobe XDRaspberry Pi UI DesignGolang CSS/SASS

Web Development SEO OptimizationVue.js Web OptimizationUI Design HTML5CSS/SASS

In Lodwar, I volunteered with Learning and Service during 
my final university project. I developed educational 
modules, provided mentoring, and introduced new 
organizational tools and workflows.

Mentor in Web Development & UX/UI Design

Feb 2018

5 months

As a Frontend Developer at the Universitat Politècnica de 
València's Doctoral School, I was vital in revamping the 
website. I handled HTML content creation, uniform 
formatting, visual accuracy, and ventured into educational 
video editing.

Front End Developer

Sep 2017

4 months

At CodeWell, my iOS development expertise in Xcode, Swift, 
and Objective-C deepened. I contributed to various apps and 
worked with Google Firebase and other third-party 
frameworks, enhancing my experience in a multicultural team 
setting.


iOS Developer

Jul 2016

3 months

iOS Development AppStore PlayStore App Deployment CD/CISwiftUIKit

Android Development PlayStore App Deployment CD/CIAndroid StudioJAVA
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